
 
 
Introducing Online Absence Reporting  

 
Parents/guardians can now report student absences 
online.  
 
Regular and punctual attendance affects school success 
and is expected of all students. It is important that 
students, families and school staff work together to ensure 
regular attendance.  You are expected to notify the school 
as soon as possible if your child will be absent or late.   
 
Reporting an absence online is now available through Edsby.  If you have activated your Edsby 
account, you can login to Edsby and report your child’s absence online. You can access an 
online video tutorial to learn more (bit.ly/edsbyabsence) about how to do this.  
 
If you have not yet created an Edsby account, you will receive an invitation email from the York 
Region District School Board imminently.   
 
Families can still continue to report absences by phone and through Synrevoice until the end of 
this school year.  
 

https://vimeo.com/165483080
https://vimeo.com/165483080

